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The Thomas Gaiter Foundation has been able to assist countless vulnerable and 

needy communities in America and around the world because of your contribution.  

Today our thanks and appreciation come not only from the organization but also 

from the communities we have been able to support because of your kindness.  

Thomas Gaiter Foundation is forever thankful to all our generous donors and 

worldwide volunteers who help us continue to promote quality health and quality 

education around the world.  
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